 (
August 1, 
2016
) (
Dear ADC Provider,
I am writing to see why you haven’t become a m
ember of Missouri Adult Day
 Services Association (MoADSA).   Rumor has it that it may be because:
  
The membership dues
; 
You don’t think
 it is worth y
our
 time; or 
You are
 too busy running 
your
 program, and 
you
 don’t have the time.   
While all of these are understandable reasons
; 
I would
 like to invite you to
 attend
 one of our upcoming
 MoADSA Membership Meeting
s in September
 
to see how beneficial it can be. 
 Lunc
h is included at both locations.  The topic is the new CMS HCBS Regulations: how they affect Adult Day Care Providers in the day-to-day operations and how MMAC will be auditing the ADC under the new rules.  The speakers at the St. Louis event include Jessica Dresner, Director, DSS, MMAC and Jessica Bax, DHSS, DSDS.  The Independence event will offer a recorded presentation with handouts of the St. Louis program.  T
he registration form
 is en
closed so we hope you wi
ll come join us to learn more about how to prepare for the new rules in order to avoid citations and sanctions.  
In addition, you will hear first-hand current news on investigations and changes required for person-centered care; you will learn common citations and how to avoid them; learn from other providers on audit preparation, and; meet key State rule/policy makers face-to-face.  
September 17
th
 - 
10:00 am to 2:30 pm
 - 
 Sun Valley Adult Care Center at 1000 St. Cyr Rd., St. Louis
September 28
th
 
- 
11:00 am to 2:00 pm 
- 
Crossroads Hospice-KC Conference Room, 14310 East 42nd Street South, Independence  
Also i
ncluded with this letter 
are
 a membership form
 for 2017
, our early registration discounts and our payment options
 form
.  
By joining by October 1, 2016, your membership dues for the remainder of 2016 are complimentary!  
Please become a part of the future of Adult Day Services 
by partnering with MoADSA.  Simply 
fill out the 
membership f
orm
s
 and
 join now
!
  
Be sure to review the enclosed Fact Sheet to learn more about MoADSA.
I appreciate your time and consideration of becoming a member of MoADSA
 and look forward to seeing you at one of the September meetings
.  
Respectfully, 
Janice Schenewerk
Janice Schenewerk
MoADSA Board Member, 
Secretary
Chair, Membership Committee
)[image: MOADSA logo1] (
2420 Hyde Park Rd
, Suite A, Jefferson City, MO 65109 ~ Phone: 
573-634-3566
 ~ 
Fax: 573-634-4374
 ~ 
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